
Nursing Tuition Scholarships 
 

 Foundation News... 

Iowa Heart Foundation has awarded Nursing 

Tuition Scholarships annually since 2009.  This 

marks the ninth year Iowa Heart Foundation has 

provided scholarships to Iowa nursing students 

in good academic standing with a financial 

need.  Scholarships are awarded to students 

entering the cardiac, critical care or emergency 

medicine fields of nursing.  The Foundation has 

awarded 61 scholarships over the past nine 

years totaling almost $70,000. 

 

The 2017 Nursing Tuition Scholarships were 

awarded to the following students: 

 Jessica Croghan of Templeton attending 

DMACC-Ankeny and Tracy Furrow of Des 

Moines attending Chamberlain University 

were awarded C. J. Hawkins Memorial 

Scholarships. 

 Kelsey Nehring of Cumming attending 

Mercy College of Health Sciences and     

Jonna Van Ness of Des Moines attending 

Chamberlain University awarded Erma M. 

Hawkins Memorial Scholarships. 

 Taylor Stover of Urbandale attending 

Grand View University awarded Dr. David  

& Leticia Gordon Scholarship. 

 Molly McIlhon of Clive attending Universi-

ty of Iowa awarded an Iowa Heart Founda-

tion Scholarship. 

 

The Foundation Board of Directors extends their grati-

tude to the students for their dedication and commit-

ment to provide quality care for their patients.  The 

Board also extends its thanks to Karen Hawkins of 

Ankeny for annual support of the Nursing Scholarship 

program in memory of her parents, C.J. and Erma Haw-

kins. 

The application for the 2018 academic year will be 

available at www.iowaheartfoundation.org in April, 

2018.  

For information related to the scholarship program, 

please contact Iowa Heart Foundation at (515) 633-3555.   
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2017 Iowa Heart Foundation  

Scholarship Recipients  

(left to right) 

 Taylor Stover, Jessica Croghan, Karen Hawkins 

(donor), and Kelsey Nehring 


